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25th March 2024 (24)

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Thank you to everyone who attended the parents evening last week. It is always lovely to hear positive feedback. 
 
EPSA 
 
Thank you to EPSA who have organised two wondeful events.  
 
The children had great fun on the Easter egg hunt and made a mad dash to find an egg!  
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On Friday night, EPSA organised a quiz night was a great success. 
 
EPSA has agreed to put £40,000 towards the development of the KS1 playground. We have applied to the London 
Marathon for match funding, so fingers crossed we are to get the total we need to develop this area. 
 
Year 2 and 3 Concerts 
 
Congratulations to Year 2 who performed ‘The Dinosaur with the Loudest Roar’. The children spoke clearly and 
sang with enthusiasm! It was lovely to see all the parents joining in with the song at the end. Well done to all the 
staff and children! 
 
Year 3 put on a great recorder concert which I was really impressed with! All 90 children played their recorders in 
time and the children confidently knew which notes they had to play. Thank you to Mrs Evans who has taught 
them to play the recorder during their music lessons. 
 
Dance Festival 
 
Some of our Year 6 children performed at the Millfield Theatre as 
part of Enfield’s Dance Festival last week. I wasn’t able to attend as I 
had a governors meeting, but I went to the dress rehearsal and the 
children were fantastic and looked great!  
 
Mrs Georgiou went to watch them perform in the evening and she 
was incredibly proud of them all.  
 
Thank you to Miss Kilkenny who has given up numerous mornings 
and lunchtimes to help the children rehearse.  
       
Best wishes, 
 
Samantha Williams 
Headteacher 
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A Musical Week 

Year 1 went to a Music Festival at Merryhills School last week where they sang songs with children from 
other local schools, and performed 2 songs by themselves. They were brilliant! They remembered all of 
the lyrics and sang confidently to their audience - well done.   

Year 3 performed in a concert in school on Thursday, showing their parents their recorder playing skills. 
I was so proud of the way they played and remembered all their music. Well done to all of the children 
involved. 

Sara Evans - Subject Leader for Music and The Arts 
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Forest School News 
 
A drier week at the site this week, not that 
the mud is stopping us from having fun! 
 
It was year 3's turn to time travel, they went 
all the way back to the stone age and had 
fun making mud paintings to replicate the 
cave paintings.  
 
They also had a go at soap carving, the 
children had to find tools on the site to make 
the carving with and made pretty patterns in 
the soap.  
 
Thank you to Susan King who covered these 
sessions as I was on a Forest School 
specific first aid course. 
 
I was back for year 4's last session. We had a 
fab time time enjoying the sun and warmer 
weather. We made s'mores and some 
children made flower crafts to celebrate 
Spring. Thank you Year 4, it has been great! 
 

Anna Reekie - Forest School 
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 House Point Winners are … 

 
 

  

Well done to the pupils who received a Thank You Certificate for making 

Eversley a better place by demonstrating one of our Eversley Values  

 

Thank You Certificates 
1C Eli B & Sami 4E Emilia & Nicholas 

1EM Ava & Kaian 4KR Daniel & Eva 

1M Deniz & Elsa 4SE Harie & Omari 

2G Aoife & Leon 5A Leya & Neymar 

2PS Eesa & Ellie 5BH Arianna & Clara 

    6B Berat & Luke 

 

 
 

Our value for the month of March is    

Tolerance 

 
One of the areas the school is working hard to improve is the attendance of children at Eversley Primary School. 
The United Nation Convention on the rights of the child entitles them to a Right to Education (Article 28). If the 

attendance drops below 95%, this could potentially affect any future Ofsted judgement, as well as children missing 
vital learning which reduces their chances of success.  Please help us to continue the upward trend by ensuring 

your child comes to school every day and on time. 

 

The overall school attendance to date is 95.72% 
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Congratulations to the following superstars  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Superstars 
1C Albie 4E Dylan 

1EM Amanda 4KR Akin 

1M none 4SE Arya 

2G Sophia 5A Arad 

2N Evie 5BH Liana 

2PS Eren 6B Narissa 
   6L Ester 
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Date Time Event 
Tuesday 26th March 9.00am-9.45am Class 4SE Performance to Parents (Jnr Hall) 

Tuesday 26th March   Year 2 Great Fire of London Workshop 

Tuesday 26th March 1.00pm - 2.30pm Choir at Millfield (Select Children Only) 

Wednesday 27th March 9.00am-9.45am Class 4E Performance to Parents (Jnr Hall) 

Wednesday 27th March 2.00pm-2.45pm Class 4KR Performance to Parents (Jnr Hall) 

Wednesday 27th March   Break up for Easter Holidays (normal time) 

Thursday 28th March School Closed Inset Day - School Closed to Children 

Friday 29th March - Friday 12th April School Closed Easter Holiday 

Please remember to book your child’s school meals before returning to school 

Monday 15th April   Return to School 

Tuesday 16th April   Reception Classes Hearing Tests 

Wednesday 17th April   Reception Classes Dinosaur Workshop at School 

Wednesday 17th - Friday 19th April    Year 5 Trip to France 

Thursday 18th April   Reception Classes Hearing Tests 

Tuesday 23rd April   Year 5 Trip to Nanak Darbar Gurdwara 

Wednesday 24th & Thursday 25th April   Class & Sports Team Photography 

Tuesday 30th April   Reception Classes Hearing Tests 

Thursday 2nd May School Closed Local Elections 

Friday 3rd May   Year 4 Trip to Neasden Temple 

Monday 6th May School Closed May Day Bank Holiday 

Monday 27th - Friday 31st May School Closed Summer Half Term 

Please remember to book your child’s school meals before returning to school 

Monday 3rd June   Return to School 

Monday 3rd - Friday 7th June   Year 6 Residential Trip to Kingswood 

Monday 24th June **NEW DATE** EPSA Happy Bags Collection (drop off at either gate) 

Thursday 11th & Friday 12th July   Year 4 Residential Trip to Phasels Wood Activity Centre 

Friday 12th July - Save The Date evening event Year 6 Leavers Party - Full Info to Follow 

Wednesday 24th July 1.30pm Break up for Summer Holidays 
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Cookery Club – Summer term 2024  

 

For ages 5 and up. The children will learn simple cooking skills, and cook a variety of 

interesting dishes each week. We will cover all the different food groups.  

 

They will learn about ingredients, and how to cook easy, healthy food. My cooking 

classes run in a number of schools in North London – where my lessons are popular 

and oversubscribed.  

 

I also run my own cookery school for adults and teach cooking to vulnerable families 

as part of HomeStart charity. 

 

Cookery club will run on Tuesdays and Fridays, after school, in the Training Room.  

All equipment and ingredients provided.  

 

Cost is £14 per lesson.  

 

Please register your interest with Samina at si.remote@gmail.com  as soon as possible. 
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